
 
 

May 2024: From La Palma to Christchurch 

 
It has been a busy semester for me, so I’m just now catching up on this blog.  In January, I 
traveled to La Palma in the Canary Islands to observe for 8 nights using the TNG 3.5 meter 
telescope.  This was my first time observing on one of the large telescopes! 
 

   
In March, I traveled to Christchurch, New Zealand to present a poster at a conference on 
Extreme Exoplanet Systems.  While there, I went to a dark sky observing session and had a 
great evening stargazing the Southern skies.  I drove to Conway, AR to see the total eclipse on 
April 8.  In May, we were fortunate to see the Northern lights here in Madison.  Our 
undergraduate student team from UW-Madison continues to observe exoplanet transits. 
 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ubsHMkU2iRhVekBvdwRkRqndWGvsMgf7wn6PI-bE9JE/edit#slide=id.p

